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Despite extremely hot weather, over 30 people meet in our Peace Embassy in the centre of Bratislava.  

 

They listened to the stories of two missionaries of the Church of Jesus Christ Latter-Day Saints. Lilia and 

Lorin spoke about their personal faith life, their families, and why they came to Slovakia. They explained 

the principles of their religion and traditions like temple marriage and ancestral baptism.  

 

A video explained the interior of their temple in Rome. The varied presentation provided deep insights.  

 

In the end, the visitors asked questions and also make personal contact with attending members of the 

Mormon faith.  

 

This event was the third of our interfaith cycle "World Scriptures build Bridges". 

 

 

 


